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July 5, 2016 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
Ken Watson 
President 
Glacier Aggregates Inc. 
2-609 Bakter Street 
Neslon BC  V1L 4J3 
kwatson@glacieraggregates.com 
 
Dear Mr. Watson: 
 
I am writing with respect to the Environmental Assessment (EA) of Bear River Gravel 
Project (Project). As stated in the letter sent to you dated May 19, 2016, the 
Environmental Assessment Office (EAO) considers the fact that you have not replied to 
previous correspondence as indication that you do not wish to proceed with the EA for 
the Project. As we did not hear from you by the June 18, 2016 deadline, the Project has 
been withdrawn from the EA process. 
 
The EAO will post this letter on its electronic Project Information Centre website at 
www.eao.gov.bc.ca. If you have any questions or require further information, please 
contact me by telephone at 250 387-9675 or by email at Karen.L.Christie@gov.bc.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Karen Christie 
Executive Project Director 
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